ENNIS PUBLIC REALM
REGENERATION

PROJECT

WEEKLY UPDATE WE 02/05/21
S

This week:

» Paving works continued on Shanks Lane and Lysaght's Lane.

» Paving and reinstatement works were completed on Shanks Lane.
 Civil works continued on Cabeys Lane and Bindon Lane.

 Civil works were completed on Lysaghts Lane.

o Civil works commenced on Post Office Lane.

Continued progress was made on Parnell Street:
 Paving continued along the south side footpath of Parnell Street and Cabeys Lane.
« Paving works continued on the Parnell Street carriage way from the Fahys Lane junction towards the
Cabeys Lane junction.

« Installation commenced on underground services, drainage and utilities on Fahys Lane.

Look ahead to next week:
 Civil works will continue on Bindon Lane, Cabeys Lane & Parnell Street.
 Civil works will commence in Brewery Lane.
« Paving works will continue on the southern side of Parnell Street at the Cabeys Lane junction.
e Paving works will continue on Curtins Lane and Cabeys Lane.

 Paving works will commence in Post Office Lane.

All site areas will be tidied and secured in preparation for the May Bank Holiday and works will recommence

on Tuesday the 4th of May.

Should you have any queries in relation to
the works, please do not hesitate to
contact our Project Manager or Public
Liaison officer on the details below.

LERLDWGLE:

Project Manager | Barry Lane | 086 602 2905 | barrylane@shareridge.ie

T T Public Liaison | Lisa Elliott | 086 606 6249 | ennispublicrealm@shareridge.ie




